
 

College of Education  
Students and Staff  

Join us -virtually- to Celebrate  
Día de Los Muertos! 

 
Wednesday October 27th at 4pm via Zoom 

 
Day of the Dead is one of the most celebrated traditions in 

Mexico, in which we commemorate and invite our loved 
ones that have passed to join in celebrating their life. 

 
One of the most important elements as part of this celebration is 

the traditional Pan de Muerto that is placed at the Altar as an 
offering.   La Estrella Bakery, has contributed to this tradition by 

baking the Pan de Muerto in Tucson for over 25 years. 
 

Please RSVP by Tuesday, October 26 -3:30pm to receive a Zoom link  
to join us. Send an email to francesca@email.arizona.edu 

There will be the special pan de muerto bread and cafecito for everyone 
at the Dean’s office (5th floor) during Wednesday morning 9-1pm. 

 
Look forward to celebrating with you! 

ECE Community of Practice and Dean’s Office 
 

 
Co-Sponsored by Dean’s Office, La Estrella Bakery, and UA ECE Community of Practice 

     
 


